
                                                                                                               Revised 09-15-17 

 
INVITATION TO BIDS 

 
WEDGEWOOD ESTATES ELECTRICAL UPGRADES AT COTTAGES 

   Solicitation No. 5177 

 
                                                             ADDENDUM NO. 1 
                                                       Issue Date: May 24, 2019 

 
This Addendum containing the following revisions, additions, deletions and/or 
clarifications, is hereby made a part of this solicitation and Contract Documents for the 
above-named project. Bidders/Proposers shall take this Addendum into consideration 
when preparing and submitting their response to this solicitation. 
 
This Addendum [clarifies Location of Lead Base Paint Report provided in the Bid 
Documents. (see Item 1 below)] and lists questions received and SHA’s responses (see 
Item 2 below). 
 
Item 1. Clarification/Reminder -- Lead Based Paint Report is located in the Appendix 2 

of Volume 2 of the Invitation to Bid.  
 
Item 2. The following is a list of questions received and SHA’s responses to those 
questions. 
 
Question 1. “I have been asked if there is clear access, in the attic to above the 
bathrooms. Is it clear from the attic access on the 2nd floor to the area above the 
bathroom?” 
 
Response:  The attics have clear access from the attic access points to the locations 
above the bathroom areas. 
 
Question 2. “We will be including a Certified/Cashier’s Check (in lieu of bid bond) with 
our bid for the Electrical Upgrades at Wedgewood Estates Cottages Re-Solicitation 
#5177. Do we need to include the “Certificate as to Corporate Principal” form…with our 
bid package?” 
 
Response:  If you are including a Certified/Cashier’s Check as your Bid Guaranty, you 
are not required to include the completed Certificate as to Corporate Principal form with 
your bid documents, as the language of that form refers specifically to the person 
signing the bid bond and documents their authority to do sign. 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


